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U.L. Listed 
Signs to be manufactured to U.L. Specifications and will 
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BUSTER'S Copy
Open pan channel letters, aluminum construction. Interior 
and 3" interior returns to be painted to match Matthews 
MP 15026 Firebreathing Red, satin finish. 3"exterior 
returns to be painted Matthews Black, saint finish. Outline 
interior exposed neon to be 13mm Clear Red. Letter 
cabinets to be flush mounted to building fascia. 
Transformer to be located remotely.

Jazz Copy
Open pan channel letters, aluminum construction. Interior 
and 3" interior returns to be painted to match Matthews 
MP 09369 Violet Femmes, satin finish. 3"exterior returns 
to be painted Matthews Black, saint finish. Single tube 
neon to be 13mm Purple. Letter cabinets to be flush 
mounted to building fascia. Transformer to be located 
remotely.

& Blues Copy
Open pan channel letters, aluminum construction. Interior 
and 3" interior returns to be painted to match Matthews 
MP 28073 American Blue, satin finish. 3"exterior returns 
to be painted Matthews Black, saint finish. Single tube 
neon to be 13mm Neo Blue. Letter cabinets to be flush 
mounted to building fascia. Transformer to be located 
remotely.
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Front Building Elevation | Proposed Open Pan Channel Letters with Exposed Neon

Illuminated Open Pan Channel Letters with Exposed Neon
Scale 1/2" = 1'-0"

A

3D View of Illuminated Open Pan Channel Letters with Exposed Neon Demonstrating Return Color

Not to ScaleA

Sign Area: 32.0 sq.ft.
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